
 
 

We would like our School 

Community to join together to 

celebrate ‘World Down Syndrome 

Day,’ on Friday 19th March. 
 

Get involved……….It couldn't be easier. 
All you need to do is choose some socks that are going to get 
noticed - they might be mismatched socks or your craziest and 
most colourful socks, whatever takes your fancy! 

Get your family to join in too! NU – P3/KW  wear your socks into 
school. If you’re at home please send your pictures to Google 
Classroom or Seesaw. 

 


	We would like our School Community to join together to celebrate ‘World Down Syndrome Day,’ on Friday 19th March.
	Get involved……….It couldn't be easier.

